
From: Sara Forster
To: Western, Evan
Subject: Additional Information Request re Cardinal Health, NRC License No. 34-32780-04MD, CN 635922
Date: Thursday, June 22, 2023 3:00:00 PM

Good afternoon, Evan:
 
I am reviewing the referenced amendment request and am looking for contact information
for the new manufacturing RSO, Jessie Armitage.
 
Could you please forward me an email address and phone number, to be added to NRC’s
Web-Based Licensing system? An email reply is fine.
 
Thank you,
 
Sara
 
Sara A. Forster, Health Physicist
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region III
Division of Radiological Safety & Security
Materials Licensing Branch
2443 Warrenville Rd. - Ste. 210
Lisle, IL 60532-4352
sara.forster@nrc.gov
Direct: (630) 829-9892
Facsimile: (630) 515-1078
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